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Religion 
We started Chapter 
15, We Go to Mass. 
We will have an as-

sessment on Tues-
day. Please practice 
with your child Mass 
etiquette When you 
attend Mass   

Reading 

The phonics sounds 
that we worked on 
this week were ai 
and ay.  We reviewed 
Long e, spelled e, e-
e, ee, and ea.  We al-
so review a, and a-e. 

The story we read 
this week was Where 
Does Food Come 
From?  We explore 
where grain and milk 
comes from as well 
as how some fruits 
grow on vines. 

Spelling 

Spelling words next 

week are:  show, 
snow, row, grow, 
low, blow, boat, 
coat, road, toad, 
done, great, laugh, 

paper, soon, talk, 
were, work. 

Our spelling test will 
be on Thursday. 

Writing/Language 
Art 

To celebrate the Su-
per Bowl, the stu-
dents picked a job 
they would like to 
do in a football sta-
dium and writing 
about it.  We had a 
good time.  This 
week the students 
learned to capitalize 
months, days of the 
week, and holidays. 

Math 

We started our unit 
about measurement. 

The students are en-
joying this unit. 

Science 

We are enjoying 
learning about solids, 
liquids, and gases.  
Last Friday and Mon-
day we learned about 
Groundhog Day. 

Social Studies 

Next week we will 
learn about Presi-
dents  Lincoln and 
Washington.  We will 
also start learning 
about Rosa Parks, 
Harriet Tubman, and 
George Washington 
Carver. 

Valentine’s Party 

Just a reminder that 
your child needs to 
make a Valentine Box 
for their cards.  
Please have their box 
here in the morning 
of the 13th.  We will 
be passing out cards 
before the party be-
gins at 2:30.  

a Day –Art 

b Day— Music 

c Day– PE 

Tuesday11:30– Computer 

Wednesday Library 11:30 

11: 00- Lunch 

10:30—Recess 

1:45—Recess 

Up coming Events 

2/13 Valentine’s Party 
at 2:30 

2/13 Culver’s Night 5-8 

I will be serving at 6:30 

2/14 Ash Wednesday 

2/16 No School  

2/19 No School 

2/22 1st Grade Field 
Trip 

What You Can Do to 

Help our Child 

 Learn addition and 

subtraction facts 

 Writing sentences 

 Telling time to 

hour and half-hour 

 Skip count by 2’s, 

5’s, and 10’s. 

 Know address & 

phone 

Our Schedule and News 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR CLASS 

 

Feb. Birthdays 

2/2 Mitch  

2/18 Henry 

Reminder 

If you have papers to go 

to the office or me, 

please put in your child’s 

Green Take Home Folder.  

The Red Folder is only 

for homework. 

 Water Bottle 
Please send a plastic wa-

ter bottle with a flip top.  

This way your child may 

stay healthier drinking 

from their bottle instead 
of the water fountain. 

 

Timely Arrival 
Please have your child 

arrive before the 8:00 

bell especially on Mass 

days.  Your child will be 

counted tardy when 
they arrive to the class-

room after 8:00. 

 

School Prayer 

Dear Jesus,  You are 
the rock in the rip-
ple of my life.  Help 
me remember to 
spread your love by 
noticing the good in 
others, recognizing 
those who need my 
prayers, and being a 
good disciple today.  
Amen 


